
 

 This school is committed to the safeguarding and protection of children  
  

   

  

 

 

 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers  

In order to comply with current social distancing guidelines, and the rolling drop off 

and pick up times we have edited the nursery times slightly.  

 

From now on the times for Duckling 2 are as follows: 

 

Wednesday- 1:30pm on the back playground 

Collection at 3:25pmon the back playground 

 

Thursday- 8:50-9:00am rolling drop off on the back playground. 

Collection at 3:25pm on the back playground. 

 

Friday- 8:50-9:00am rolling drop off on the back playground. 

Collection at 3:25pm on the back playground. 

 

Please make sure you are on time to collect and drop off your children as being late 

can be very distressing for them.  

 

We have also noticed a number of prams on the playground, as always, we 

encourage you to walk with your child, holding their hand. This helps them to gain 

independence and learn how to walk sensibly with an adult, something they will need 

to do in school.  

 

Finally remember to sign up for free school meals if you are entitled to them, nursery 

do not qualify for universal free school meals. If you are not entitled and want your 

child to have a school packed lunch, please make sure there is money in your sims 

pay account.  

 

Finally I would like to say how proud I am of our youngest children as they start their 

school life. They are working so hard and settling into school beautifully.  
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Thank you for your continued support.  

Mrs Francis EYFS leader  

Miss Waite Duckling 1 Teacher  

Mrs Folan Duckling 2 Teacher  

 

 

 

 

 

 


